Law scholarship
deadline extended

Deadline for the Alaska Bar
Association scholarship applica-
tions from law students has been
extended to March 1, 1984. The
scholarship program is designed
to provide scholarships to Alas-
kan residents who are admitted
to an accredited law school
and who, at the time of applica-
tion, have a present intent to
practice law in Alaska upon
graduation from law school.

Award of the scholarships,
announced on May 1, 1984, will
be based on need, merit and the
size of the scholarship fund.



